
Health/safety/wellness Committee  - Items of note. 

May 30 , 2017, HS Library, 2:45pm to 3:15 pm 

Attendance:  Rob Linhart, Tina Pine, Mike Corey 

 
• Last month the Committee focused on updating/providing comments on the District-Wide 

School Safety Plan 
• Discussion on need for identified staff to be trained regarding a possible take-down and non-

physical approaches to handling an emergency stressful situation – de-escalating. 
• There is a need for more CPR/AED/First Aid training – this is something the school should 

pursue 
• Health-wise, flu shots for staff should be encouraged  
• A plan should be put into place that would replace current fluorescent bulbs with energy-

efficient lighting 
• There was discussion about the status of lead testing in building sinks and drinking fountains; 

it’s not clear which are safe to drink from, and which aren’t. 
• Nutri-grain bars:  the thought is that these have more sugar/fat than is appropriate as snack 

bars. 
• Continue to work closely with the LL Volunteer Fire Department on safety planning 
• Bus duty safety – the need to make sure everyone is on the same page concerning bus safety 

– for instance, students walking between buses is prohibited, but still occurs. 

 

Hope everyone has a great summer and ’17 – ’18 school year!!!! 

Please let me know if I’m off with any of these bullets, or if I missed something that I should have 
included. 

 

thanks, 

 

Mike Corey 


